

To: Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Fri 2/25/2011 3:49:04 PM
Subject: Re:

Danger is that local team loses face because I can and they supposedly cannot. However. If needed I can meet them and also discuss on a call for their buy-in, but without specific details such as mentioning the names and entities I will access.

You agree ?

-----Original Message-----

From: [REDACTED]
Date: Fri, 25 Feb 2011 15:44:40
To: Jeffrey Epstein<jeevacation@gmail.com>
Reply-To: [REDACTED]
From: "Slaughter, Lawrence" <[REDACTED]>

Date: Fri, 25 Feb 2011
Subject: Re: Materials

We could alter the base investment # to €1bn and then have a callout box delineating the potential scope of investment (ie up to 20%). Does that work? With regards to a translation into Chinese, it would be possible. We would need to articulate the recommended approach strategy (ie State Council and downwards) to Fang Fang and Wenjie to get them in the loop. Would you be free for a call early next week with them to discuss the strategy/get their buyin?